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I strongly oppose mandating in-person election voting. This is an issue of 

accessibility and ending voting by mail would put a significant strain on individuals 

who work jobs where they cannot get time off to go to the polls, individuals who have 

no transportation, or those who work nights and are asleep during the day. 

Accessible voting = more people voicing their opinions. Voting by mail allows 

Oregonians the opportunity to research candidates and ballot measures. But hey, 

that's probably the opposite of what you actually want. The scare tactics about 

"illegals" voting is just thinly veiled xenophobia. Go kick rocks, or touch grass, and 

leave voting by mail alone. 


